
 
April 27, 2021 

Via email 

Interested in learning more about the Short Term Disability and  

Long Term Disability process? 

 

The Regional Office will be holding an information session on Saturday May 8th, from  

9:00 – 11:00 on how to navigate the Short Term Disability process.  

We will also be providing info on when claims transition from Short Term to Long Term 

Disability.  

If you are interested, please contact Bethany Glover bglover@cupw-sttp.org to register, by  

May 6th, 5:00 pm.  Please provide your ID # and work location. 

The link will be sent out to registered members on Friday May 7th. Due to the session’s time 

constraint, we ask that you please submit any specific questions with your registration. 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

 

Jennifer Savage 

Regional Education & Organizing Officer 

Pacific Region 
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